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In addition to meeting the Superintendent Leadership 
Quality Standard (SLQS) and the criteria set out in Board 

Policy 12, Appendix B, Superintendent Lewis speaks about 
her work leading the Division at every public board 
meeting.  Here are a few highlights from the June 14 

meeting!   



Preparated the Agendas and 
Reports for and Public Board 
Meeting

Attended the CASS/ASBOA 
Summer Learning Conference 2023

Superintendent Lewis and members of the 
Senior Team attended the various 
Graduation Ceremonies taking place across 
the Division in June.   

Missed our GYPSD 2023 Valedictorians? 

Superintendent Lewis and the Board of 
Trustees met with the new Education 
Minister, The Honourable Demetrios 
Nicolaides, to raise awareness of the Division 
and continue to advocate for strong rural 
public education.

Check them out here!

Drafted proposal for a new School 
Continous Improvement Plan for the 
2023/24 school year - based on 
research and stakeholder feedback 
collected during the Division's Spring 
Education Survey 

Prepared for for the first Division Leadership 
Team (DLT) meeting.

Celebrated the Division's Central 
Office Departments with a Year-
End BBQ.

Preliminary Review and Analysis of 
2023 Assurance Measures Data

Preparation for Kick Off 2023! 
Dr. Shimi Kang

Welcome to the 2023/24 School Year! 

“You’re off to great places. Today is your first day! 
Your mountain is waiting, so get on your way!”
 - Dr. Seuss


